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President of the Council of the International Congress of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs (ICIE),
President of the National Congress of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs of Moldova (NCIEM), Mr.
Vasile TARLEV from 22 - 23 January 2015, with delegated people have paid an official visit to
Moscow, where they held a series of meetings with members of the Executive of International
Congress of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs (ICIE)

  

The main topics discussed were plans for the future and perspectives of the International
Congress and the opportunities for cooperation between Moldova and Russia.

      

During the day of January 23, Vasile Tarlev had an official meeting with the President of the
Russian Union of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs Mr. Alexander Sohin.

  

In this meeting was discussed the status and the possibility of extending bilateral cooperation
relations between the National Congress of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs of Moldova and
Union of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs from Russia, also ways to increase business activity
structures in both countries and the implementation of its plans for 2015.

  

At the meeting of 23 January, the headquarters of the International Congress held meetings
between management and the assets of International Congress (ICIE), in which were submitted
proposals regarding structural changes, personnel and organizational issues of the International
Congress in the near future and adopted a number of required decisions.
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During its movement in Moscow, at the invitation of the Russian Orthodox Church Patriarchate
Mr. Vasile Tarlev has participated in the program "Christmas meetings" in the State Duma with
Patriarch Kiril and State Duma Speaker Sergei Naryshkin, also, he had a series of meetings
and discussions with representatives of public organizations and non-governmental
associations from the Russian Federation.
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